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Term 2          Week 8 

20 June 2024 

UPCOMING DATES 
JUNE 

Jun 26, 2024 –Best Start Programme. 9.30am. 
Jun 26, 2024 - Choir Matinee. 10am. 
Jun 26, 2024 - Choir Concert. 5.30pm. 
Jun 28, 2024 - MATARIKI Public Holiday. School Closed. 

JULY 
Jul 2, 2024 - Parent/Teacher Interviews- School closed from 
             12.30pm. 
Jul 3, 2024 - Parent/Teacher Interviews. 315pm-5.30pm 
Jul 4, 2024 - Wheels Day & Pyjama mufti day. Gold coin. 
Jul 5, 2024 - Last day Term 2. 
Jul 22, 2024 - First day Term 3. 

AUGUST 
Aug 23, 2024 - BINGO BONANZA Fundraiser. 

SEPTEMBER 

WELCOME TO OUR NEW STUDENTS!      
NAU MAI, HAERE MAI       

 
We would like to warmly welcome our  

newest student and their whānau. 
 
 

Meadow D—Room 2 
Camarli D—Room 1 

Tijleigh DW—Room 3 
     
     
       

Young Leaders Day 



Bank Account details for any and all online payments.  
Please use your surname as a reference. 

 

 020472 0084492-00 
 

NOTICES AND REMINDERS  

Kia ora whānau 
 
Another two weeks passes by and as I write this, 
the rugby club is being turned into a wonderland 
ready for our school disco, thank you for support-
ing these events, kids love them and it does help 
with our fundraising efforts. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The netballers will sleep well after having a tournament all day today!  
 
The seven schools sing choir is almost set to go and there was a lovely article in the paper this week, 
Dorette has been instrumental in getting this initiative up and running, thanks to her and Lynn James 
for all their efforts. 
 
Tomorrow I head to the USA and am looking forward to lots of new learning, alongside a bit of a break, 
it has been a big few months since March 2nd when I knew I would be moving to Waihi.  I thank you 
all for the support given in my first term here.  
 
Next term is super exciting!  We have a massive first few weeks planned, launching some of our new 
activities for the playground...watch this space! 
 
As always, please reach out if you have any questions or there is any way that we can support you 
and your whānau  
 
ka kite ano  
Andrew 

ABSENTEE  NOTIFICATION 
Just a reminder that you can send your absentee  

notification to the eTap parent app. 
 

Did you know that if you don’t contact the school when your 
child is absent they are marked as Truant? 

WAIHI EAST SCHOOL LIBRARY 
The school library will  be open  for whanau to use on  

Thursdays after school.  
3pm-4pm 

All welcome. 

Thank you to everyone who has donated pyjamas to our  
collection box.  

They are amazing! 
We will be delivering the box down to  

Hauraki District Council  
office next week so keep them coming! 



YUMMY APPLES 
We are still collecting Yummy apple stickers and the apple bag cut outs. 

In Term three we swap these stickers for free sports gear. 
Please bring all your apple stickers to school and 

place on our charts in the office.  
Alternatively we can supply you with your own 

chart to have at home. 

CHOCOLATE BAR FUNDRAISER 
Thanks heaps to all those who have retuned their Choc bars 

sales to the school. 
Boxes of chocolate bars were sent home last term and it is 

now time to return your boxes and $$ and any unsold bars  so 
we can get this fundraiser all tidied up. Thanks. 

 
The bars are $2 each.  

There are 36 bars in each box. So $72 all up. 
Thanks 

NETBALL 
Netball has only 2 weeks left for Years 1-4 and there are several fees unpaid as yet. 
We need to pass these onto the netball club so please please make your 
fees payment asap. Thanks. 
Fees for 2024 are  

Year 5 & 6  - $40 each 
Year 1 - 4  - $15 each 

Please pay to the school office either online or by eftpos. 

CAMP FEES 
There are a few camp that remain outstanding, text  
reminders have been sent out. You are more than  
welcome to pay off your camp with a weekly or  
fortnightly payment to make thing easier. 
Camps cost quite a  lot of money for the school and of-
fer amazing activities to support the growth of  
students. 

REMINDER 
Just a small reminder that we no longer accept cash for school payments e.g. trips, uniform, camps, 
sports fees and scholastic book orders. This way we have a paper trail for these payments for the 
accountants. 
 
Cash is only accepted for sushi and small fundraisers e.g. sausage sizzles, pie day and mufti days. 



Changes to Attendance Reporting 
 
Attendance is an important issue for schools as studies show that attendance not  
only supports progress and learning but wellbeing and a sense of belonging. The  
government has created new Attendance Categories to monitor attendance across the country, ad-
vising schools that they need to aspire to reach an average daily  
attendance rate above 94%. This is not always possible with illness and  
circumstances beyond our control but we absolutely support having your tamariki at school with reg-
ular attendance.  
 
The table below outlines the categories. Our school reports will include a comment on the current 
attendance rates of your child.  
 
Please feel free to contact us if you have any questions. If there is ever anything we can do to sup-
port an increase in your child's attendance please get in touch. 

 

 

Springers Year 3 & 4 Girls Waihi East Gymnastics Team Thames Competition. 
 2nd Holly C 5th Emersyn P 6th Jayda Y 

Congratulations Team! 



    

    

    

    

Room 4 Art 



Discovery Centre & Room 8  
Tug of War 





 

LOST PROPERTY!!! 



COMMUNITY NOTICES 



HOLIDAY PROGRAMME 





THANKS TO OUR GREAT DUFFY BOOKS SUPPORTERS.  
Your donations mean more books for kids. 

Acting Principal (Term 1): Vanessa Maunder  
Ph:07 863 8693                

Absentees: Text 021 0258 4817/eTap parent app 
 

Email Office for general enquires:   office@east.school.nz 
Email: principal@east.school.nz              www.waihieast.school.nz 
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